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To Members of the Senate Committee on Energy and Environment. 

 

HB2531 is simply more dictatorial social engineering coming from partisan legislation 

that will unjustly add to inflation. The Beaver State is fast becoming the Socialist 

Dictator State. Oregon is not part of California which is already to that point. If after 

January 1, 2024, less than a year from now, replacement lamps and fluorescent 

tubes are no longer available for existing and current lighting systems, the state must 

be required to fully fund all associated costs for replacement lighting systems by 

making total cost funding available for both homeowners and businesses. 

Oregonians should not have to pay the costs for new lighting systems just because of 

a burnt out lamp or tube that can no longer just be replaced.  

 

Respectively submitted, 

 

Terry Parker  

Senior Citizen and Lifetime Oregonian, Portland  

 


